
 

 

 

  

  

Autumn 2023 

 

 

The Incredibles have made a great 

start to the year. They have managed 

the transition from different classes 

and one child is new to our school. It’s 

like they’ve always been here! 



English 

In the Incredibles class, we have been reading books linked 

to the topic of school and have explored the characters 

within them. We have explored our senses both indoors and 

outdoors to make our own sense poems. We have explored 

non-fiction texts and have made our own non-chronological 

reports linked to Autumn and animals. In all lessons we use 

‘talk partners’ to promote our Speech and Language skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Maths 

In Maths we have been exploring the place value of digits 

and have been using this knowledge to solve problems. Our 

Maths lessons are very practical and the children enjoy 

learning through play. 

We have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and have 

been solving addition and subtraction problems linked to 

block graphs. 

Science 
This term in Science we have been exploring materials. We 

have been identifying materials and describing their 

suitability. The children made their own models out of 

different materials, choosing suitable materials for 

different purposes. 

 

 

  



Geography 

In Geography we have been learning about our Local Area. 

We took a field trip to Rawtenstall town centre to explore 

it’s features and we located them on maps. 

We have been exploring the symbols on maps and have been 

on a research mission to discover what local people like 

about Rawtenstall.   

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Learning  

This term we have enjoyed a lot of our learning in the 

outdoor environment. We have been getting muddy, planting 

bulbs, completing Maths problems and exploring our 

beautiful forest in a safe way. 

 

 

 


